
 Linby & Papplewick Primary School  
 

 
 

 

November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

‘Odd Socks Day’ & ‘Anti Bullying Week’ 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2021 is happening this week and has the theme 

‘One Kind Word’. It is co-ordinated by the Anti-Bullying Alliance. 

 

Odd socks day is a reminder that we are all different, blessed with different gifts 

with which to make a difference to the world as a team. 

 

Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity to encourage people to 

express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all 

unique!  There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion - all you have to do to 

take part is wear odd socks to school, it couldn’t be simpler!  Odd Socks day will 

take place tomorrow Wednesday 17th November 2021.  

 We would love the children to come into school on Wednesday with odd socks 

to celebrate that we are all unique. 

Video  Please follow this link to a short YouTube video ‘Andy and the Odd Socks’ 

‘One Kind Word’ official video 

T4U SHOEBOX APPEAL  

 

Please collect a leaflet from the school office if needed. This includes a label to 

indicate if the box is for a boy or a girl and the age group chosen, plus an envelope 

to include the recommended donation of £2.50 We still have some pre-printed 

boxes available at a cost of 40p each, please call into the school office if you 

would like to purchase one. 

 

Rev Trevor Raaff will taking an assembly on Thursday 18th November at 9.00am, 

the boxes can be brought into school on Thursday or taken to the family 

service at St Michaels Church on 21st November 10.00am. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lpZ3u5Z6pOg


PROMISES TO LOOK AFTER CREATION 

 

It’s not too late to make a promise.  These can be individual or family promises and 

you can register your promise with us here Click here to register 

 
 

CHRISTMAS CARD DESIGN CHALLENGE 

 

Mr Conidi’s Christmas card design challenge this year is to either do a design that 

depicts part of the Christmas story or symbolises the meaning of Christmas. 

 

If your child would like to take part please return their designs by Wednesday 1st 

December. 

 

REMINDER SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

Individual school photographs are being taken this Friday 19th November. 

 

Best regards 

School office 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=02ZcyCa68Eq2pFZ_GtSUAbkoz9BV7cVInLt5SzAPA5RUNVA3UVNQMzUwMkxYS1NTS080WjMzWUZMMS4u

